
 
 

 

St Alban’s C of E Academy Newsletter 

Summer: Friday 1st July 

  

 

 

 

 

  

  

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

Important Dates 

 Wednesday 6th July – Come Dine with Me for Year 5 

 

 Thursday 7th July – School lunches taster afternoon 2:15pm start 

 

 Friday 8th July – Rearranged sports day 

 

 Wednesday 13th July – Come Dine with Me for Year 6 

 

 Thursday 14th July – Parent consultations – These will be informal 

drop in sessions to have a look at children’s books between 3:45pm and 

6:00pm. 

 

 Friday 15th July – St Alban’s Fest 2:15pm 

 

 Friday 15th July – Dental survey for Reception and St Alban’s Fest 

 

 Monday 18th July – Y6 service at the church 2:00pm – Y6 parents 

invited 

 

 Thursday 21st July – Y6 Production at 2:30pm 

 

 Friday 22nd July – Last day of summer term for children 

 

 Monday 25th July and Tuesday 26th July – INSET days 

 

 

 

 

 

Sports Day 

Unfortunately, due to poor weather, we had to cancel sports day 

today. The children were so excited and eager to go, so we ensured 

they practiced some of their races still. We have rearranged Sports 

Day for Friday 8th July, with the following times.  

Nursery, Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 – 9:30am 

Year 3, 4, 5 and 6 – 1:30pm 

Please ensure that children are sent to school with a hat in case we 

experience warmer, sunny weather. Please also ensure that sun 

cream has been applied to protect from the sun (if we are that 

lucky!) 

A big well done to children (and their families) today: children 

came to school looking extremely smart in their PE kit. Again on 

Friday, children should come to school in a plain white t-shirt (no 

logos) and either plain navy blue/black jogging bottoms or shorts.  

We ask that parents/carers bring along their own chair or blanket 

to sit on whilst watching the children participate in their races.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

RE Quality Mark 

We have secured the Gold RE Quality Mark, which is an extremely 

prestigious award celebrating high quality practice in Religious 

Education. The REQM has five strands: 

★ Learners and Learning 

★ Teachers and Teaching 

★ Curriculum 

★ Subject leadership 

★ Continuing Professional Development 

We are the 63rd school to hold the award nationally, 3rd in the 

West Midlands and the 1st in Wolverhampton to have secured this 

special award. A humungous thank you to Mrs Thorne, our RE 

subject leader, who has extreme passion and drive for her subject, 

and ensures that across school receive a high quality RE curriculum. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

After school clubs 

After school clubs will not be held on: 

 The week beginning Monday 11th July 

 The week beginning Monday 18th July  

School will finish at normal time – 3:20pm. 

 

Due to staff training, there will also be no after school 

clubs on: 

 Tuesday 5th July 

Apologies for any inconvenience caused. 

 

Transition Days 

Children will have the opportunity to meet their new teacher on 

Tuesday 5th July. They will spend the afternoon with their new 

teacher in preparation to share with parents/carers when they leave 

school.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

End of Year Reports 

End of year reports will be sent out with children on Monday 11th July. Drop in 

sessions to have a look at children’s books will be held on Thursday 14th July: 

parents/carers are welcome to come any time between 3:45pm and 6:00pm via 

the school’s main entrance. 

 


